
 

Sandbach – 23rd June 2019 

The meeting was convened at 5 pm 

Present : 

Martin Wilks     -  Chairperson 

Lynn Miller       -  Vice Chair 

Penny Feeney   -  Secretary    

 

1 Apologies 

Eileen Harvey, Mike and Linda Hastilow Peter Walley and Gail Blackwell   

 

2 Minutes of the last meeting 

The minutes of the previous meeting at Weston Park had been circulated and were passed as a true 

record. 

Proposed Lynn Miller     Seconded Penny Feeney   Passed unanimously 

The Chairperson, Martin, signed the minutes. 

 

Matters arising 

Martin confirmed that the entertainment for the Christmas Party has been booked as Monty's Boogie 

Nights. 

Prices for the feather flag have been obtained from Marion Brookes and a decision will be made via email 

as so few committee members were present. 

The new logo is now on the booking forms on the website. 

 

3 Reports 

Chairperson 

Martin thanked everyone for their continued hard work and support particularly those who helped at the 

National and Uttoxeter Racecourse. 

 

Secretary 



Penny reported that the rally at Uttoxeter Racecourse was a great success with special thanks going to 

George and Joan Woolnough and Mike and Linda Hastilow for their hard work and support throughout the 

rally. East Midlands Group attended in good numbers and there was very positive feed back from everyone 

 

Treasurer 

Eileen sent a statement of accounts :- 

 Community Account = £1921.37 

  Business Account    = £4024.31    £2.01  was added on 3rd June 2019 

Rally Officer 

Mike sent a brief update re the rally programme. 

Cotton Arms has been booked to replace Weston Croft 19th to 21st July, but hosts are needed. The new 

landlord is to send details of a special rally menu for Saturday evening. 

Winsford Academy has been booked for October half term 2020. 

Stone Cricket Club  is booked for early October to coincide with the Food and Drinks Festival in Stone and 

will be bar drinks. 

Mike is still exploring the idea of a 2 venue rally in 2020 at Bala Rugby Club and Porthmadog F.C. 

 

 4 Future Rallies 

Ruth and Tony Boulton are hosting Bala Rugby Club. 5th to 7th July 

Belmont Hall Gordon and Jen Poole are hosting. 1st to 6th August 

 

5 A.O.B 

It was suggested that the Motor Cycle Group could be approached re  an invitation rally perhaps at 

Belmont Hall 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 5.37 pm. 

 

Due to committee members' holidays the next meeting will be at Cotton Arms 7th September 2019 at a 

time to be decided. 

 


